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April 19, 1996

Mr. Barney Chan

Alameda County Hazardous Materials Division .
1131 Harbor Way Parkway K24 Ralman
Suite 250 BK ~ et usso

Alameda, California 94502-6577

Subject: Deadline Extension Request - RBCA Risk Assessment
106/110 Hegenberger Road
Oakland, California

Dear Mr. Chan:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation on April 15, 1996, Philip Environmental Services
Corporation (Philip) is submitting this request, on behalf of Ms. Deborah David, to extend
the deadline to conduct a risk assessment for the above referenced site to May 30, 1996.

The scope of this work, originally requested in your correspondence to Ms. David on
January 19, 1996, is to evaluate the risk that residual soil and groundwater contamination
poses at Area 4, using the American Society of Testing and Materials standard for Risk
Based Corrective Action, ASTM E-1739-95.

The reason for this extension, as we discussed, is that scheduling conflicts were
encountered at Philip during March and April that compromised the completion of the
project by the due date. The requested extension will allow sufficient time to complete the
report and have Ms. David review the risk assessment prior to its submittal to the Agency.

We look forward to receiving your approval on this extension and working with you on

this important project. Please call me at (510) 420-79107if you have questions. Thank
you for your assistance on this matter. 550~ 135 |
Sincerely,

PHILIP ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES CORPORATION
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David C. Tight Glenn O\
Project Director
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cc: Deborah David
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